
Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy 

 

It is the policy of the New Jersey Department of Transportation to abide by Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964, the Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property Acquisition Policies Act 

of 1970, Executive Order 12898 for Environmental Justice, Executive Order 13166 for Limited 

English Proficiency, 42 U.S.C. 4601, 23 U.S.C. Section 324, Sections 503 and 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, The Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, the Age Discrimination 

Act of 1975, The Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive Order 11246 for Equal 

Employment Opportunity, the Vietnam Era Veterans Readjustment Assistance Act of 1972, 

N.J.S.A. 52:32-31.1 et seq., New Jersey Law Against Discrimination N.J.S.A. 10:5-1 et seq. and 

implementing regulations at N.J.A.C. 17:27 et seq., and other related nondiscrimination laws, 

statutes, Executive Orders, or policies. 

 

No person shall, on the grounds of race, creed, color, national origin, age, 

ancestry, nationality, marital/domestic partnership/civil union status, gender, 

disability, religion, affectional or sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, 

family status, pregnancy, atypical cellular or blood trait, genetic information, 

military service, veterans status, income level or ability to read, write or speak 

English, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or otherwise 

be subjected to discrimination in any New Jersey Department of Transportation 

program, activity or service. 

 

Any person who believes that, because of his or her race, creed, national origin, age, ancestry, 

nationality, marital/domestic partnership/civil union status, gender, disability, religion, affectional 

or sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, family status, pregnancy, atypical cellular or 

blood trait, genetic information, military service, veterans status, income level or ability to read, 

write or speak English, has been excluded from participation in any program or activity being 

administered by the New Jersey Department of Transportation, or who believes that he or she 

has been denied any benefits provided by such program or activity, or believes he or she has 

been unfairly treated in connection with such program or activity, should contact the following 

office within 180 days from the date of occurrence or any violation of this policy: 

New Jersey Department of Transportation 

Division of Civil Rights and Affirmative Action 

Title VI Nondiscrimination Programs Unit 

1035 Parkway Avenue 

PO Box 600 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625 

(609) 963-2047 

 

 

 

Visit the Title VI Overview page for additional information. 

 

https://www.nj.gov/transportation/business/civilrights/titlevi.shtm

